
Instructions to the IA’s on entering PP and uploading procurement documents in STEP 

 

IAs are required to take following action on immediate priority. 

 

1. All PPs are mandatorily required to be uploaded on STEP. The World Bank shall be 

conveying the approval of PP through STEP only. 

  

2. Once bid documents are finalised they are required to be uploaded on STEP and 

further all  subsequent  bidding processes such as publishing of bids, pre bid 

conference minutes, if any,  BERs , letter of award, Contract agreement etc. are also 

required to be uploaded on STEP to have a systematic track.  

 


